APPENDIX J
Thank-You Letter for 
Follow-Up Survey Participants

[Date]
[Address 1]

[Address 2]

[City, State]  [Zip]

Dear [Full Name]:

Thank you for taking part in the recent follow-up telephone survey for a women’s health research study on ovarian cancer and cancer screening.  Enclosed please find a $10 gift card to thank you for taking part in the follow-up survey.  

To remind you, the Henry Ford Health System is working with the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and ORC Macro, a health research firm, to conduct this study.  Taking part in this study has helped us to learn more about what women know and think about cancer, their experiences with cancer in their family, worries they may have about cancer, and their own risk of cancer.  

Again, thank you for your time and for taking part in this study.  If you have any questions, please call me at: 313-874-9413 or send me an email at: salford1@hfhs.org.  You may call Dr. Lucy Peipins, the CDC Principal Investigator, at: 770-488-3034, or you can email her at: LPeipins@cdc.gov.   

Sincerely,

[Affix Electronic Signature Here]

Sharon Hensley Alford, MPH

Josephine Ford Cancer Center

Henry Ford Health System

1 Ford Place, 5C

Detroit, MI  48202

